
Correction to Evidence given by Christine Holgate on 13th April 2020 in relation to the Australia 
Post Senate Inquiry: 
  
In the Hansard of the 13th April, on page 16, the sixth paragraph down, Senator Kitching asks a 
question, it was “At the start of a financial year were you given a number of KPIs and in that list of 
KPIs was there a criterion around ensuring regulatory relief.” 
  
Christine Holgate replied: “There is not in the FY21.” 
  
The response was incorrect.  There was not in the FY20 KPIs. For FY21, all members of the Executive 
Team have a strategic KPI, which is ‘Protect Regulatory Relief and ensure it is rolled out’. 
  
 
Christine Holgate. 


